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Dear Roberta: 

I am currently in the process of putting together two referral 
lists of TS support groups, service organizations, newsletters, 
gender identity clinics, endocrinologists, psychotherapists/ 
counselors and SRS surgeons for male and female TSs, respectively 
which I hope to make available for a nominal fee by June or July. 

You can assist me in this project by supplying the following 
current information at your earliest convenience. 

Do you have a support group for TSs only? Please specify if it is 
M-F, F-M, or both. Who is the contact person? What is the mailing 
address and phone number? What are the membership dues (if any)? 
Do you have a regular newsletter? If so, who is the editor and 
what is the title and subscription fee? (If I am not already 
receiving it, can you please forward me a copy. Thanks.) 

I sincerely appreciate your help in providing the information I 
require and I look forward to hearing from you soon. Keep up the 
good work you are doing for the TG community and take care now. 

P. s. I' 11 be sending some pieces for publication in "Rosebuds"·. It 
was nice meeting you at the Tiffany House last May. 

"W ki or ng Towards Gender-Conf1ict Reso1ution" 


